
Retiree Healthcare Update 

 

Earlier this year, Change Healthcare experienced a cybersecurity incident 

affecting some members' personal information. Most—if not all—Trust 

carriers/healthcare vendors utilize Change Healthcare technology services 

to connect payers, providers and patients within the healthcare system. On 

July 29, 2024, Change Healthcare began mailing written notifications to 

individuals impacted by the incident. More information can be found 

at changecybersupport.com. 
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